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Belridge Secondary College 

 
 
 
 

CRICKET - YEARS 7 & 8 ENROLMENT 2015 

 

CHOOSE CRICKET AS A FULL TIME SUBJECT 
 

CRICKET SKILLS TESTING DAY 
at the Kingsway Cricket Sheds 

Monday 26
th

 May 2014 
 

 
(Applications close Wednesday 21st May 2014) 

 
     

Background 
Students from metropolitan and country areas enrol full time in a comprehensive cricket program from Years 7-12.  
There are five Department of Education and WACA approved schools in the metropolitan area enrolling Years 
7and 8 cricketers next year.  
 

Course Description  
Lower School 

At all schools the four hour per week course covers: 
 

 Development of batting, 
bowling, fielding and mental 
skills 

 History of cricket 

 Fitness training 
 

 Match strategies 

 Training camps 

 Umpiring 

 Captaincy 
 

 Modified games/indoor cricket 

 Interschool matches 

 Interstate and international 
tours 

 

Upper School 

All schools offer Upper School University and TAFE bound courses to meet student needs. This includes the 
Physical Education Studies Course of Study and Certificate II in Sport. 
 
Parents should contact Scott Ogilvie (Circket Coordinator) at Belridge Secondary College and submit their 
application forms and materials (please send in copies of any documents/certificates not originals) with a cheque 
or money order for $25. 
 
Parents and students will be notified whether or not they have been selected by mail. 
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CRICKET COURSE TESTING PROGRAM 
FOR 2015 INTAKE 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The skills, academic and fitness testing for the specialised cricket schools will be held on Monday 26th May 2014 
at the Kingsway Cricket Sheds beginning at 9.45am. 
 

PROGRAM 
 

9.45am Assemble at grounds 
10.20am Skills Test 
11.30am Fitness Testing 
12.20pm Lunch – provided 
12.50pm Academic Testing/Coaching Clinic 
2.00pm Parents to meet Parent Committee 

representative 
 

Session times may vary slightly depending on the number of students that apply 
 
Students will require the following items: 
 
 Pencils & rubber for academic testing. 
 Water container with water. 
 Cricket whites and cricket gear (bat, pads, gloves etc that they would normally use – equipment will also be 

available for use from the WACA). 
 Running shorts and towel for fitness testing. 
 
Parents are welcome to stay at the ground throughout the trials.  It is essential that you attend the closing session 
where aspects of student/parent commitment and requirements to be a part of the Cricket Course will be outlined. 
 
Don’t hesitate to contact the school if you have any further queries about the testing day. 
 
Please submit your application form as soon as possible and we look forward to meeting you. 
 
Scott Ogilvie 
Belridge Secondary College  
 

Tel:  08 9408 8000 
Email: scott.ogilvie@education.wa.edu.au 
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Belridge Secondary College 

 

APPLICATION FORM 
Years 7 and 8 - 2015 Enrolment 

 

Specialist Cricket Program 
(Endorsed by the Department of Education and the WACA) 

 
 

Surname: __________________________________ Other Names:  _______________________________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Surname: __________________________Other Names: __________________________________ 
 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

____________________________________________________________ Post Code: ________________________ 
 

Date of Birth: ________________________________ Male/Female: _______________________________________ 
 

Phone Number: ___________________ Work:  ___________________ Mobile:  _____________________________ 
 

Current School: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Going into Year 7 or Year 8 in 2015?  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

How did you hear 

about this Course? 

Primary 

School 
 Newspaper  Cricket Club  

WACA 

Coach 
 Other 

 

 

Please enclose: 
 

 Copy of most recent school report. 

 A written reference from your school (Principal, Class or PE Teacher) 

 A letter written by the applicant. 

 Any other supporting information (cricket statistics, references, copies of merit awards) 

 $25.00 application fee (make cheques payable to the school you are registering with). 
 

NB:  Do not send original documents in with your application, please use copies, as applications will not be returned. 
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature:  _________________________________ Date:  ______________________ 
 

If you wish your child to take part in the Trial Day on Monday 26
th

 May 2014 at the Kingsway Cricket Sheds  
please complete and send your application, together with $25 fee to:- 

 

Scott Ogilvie 
Cricket Coordinator 

Belridge Secondary College 
17 Gwendoline Drive, BELDON, WA 6027 

 

T:  (08) 9408 8000 
F:  (08) 9307 7133 

Email:  scott.ogilvie@education.wa.edu.au 
 

Closing date for applications: Wednesday 21st May 2014 
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